
 
Wednesday 24 March 2010

Welcome to the FOM Newsletter.  

In this issue... 

  CPD - Final Reminder 

• Please remember that the deadline for receipt of 2009 return is 31st March 
2010. 

• Returns received after that date will incur a £55 late fee. 

• Returns posted on 31st March are not acceptable and will also incur a late fee. 

• Please send in CPD pages 1 and 6 only – if invited for an audit we will require 
the 

full application. 

• See website for further information about this. 

• Watch out for details of the next audit. 

• All information is available on our website. 

 

With best wishes 

 
Nicky Coates 
Chief Executive 

 

http://www.facoccmed.ac.uk/library/index.jsp?ref=57

